STATE OF MAINE-
DEPARTMENT OF PERSONNEL

December 31, 1980

PERSONNEL "MEMORANDUM 29-80

TO: All Depértment/Agency Heads

SUBJECT: Personnel Lavw

The Department of Personnel has prepared an extract of that
portion of Maine statutes known as the Personnel Law (5 MRSA,
Chapters 51—67); This dopﬁment incorporates amendments through
the close of the lﬁ9th Legislature. Due to budget restrictions
only a limited number of copies has been prepared.”

As é ser&ice to those who frequently refer to Personnel Law,
ve are sending one copy of this document to each agency. We
suggest that it be passed to the person in the agency who is
responsible for personnel matters.

Also attached is a recent addendum to Chapter 59, Sec. 711,

Sub-sec. 2.B. It should be inserted following Page 22.

ROBERT W. MAXWELL
TEMPORARY DEPUTY COMMISSIONER

Attachment

MAY BE REPRODUCED LOCALLY TO MEET DISTRIBUTION NEEDS



